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Maryland Center for School Safety Summit To Be Rescheduled 

 

The Maryland Center for School Safety Summit, scheduled to be held today in Annapolis, is being 

rescheduled by the Maryland Center for School Safety due to a combination of an unexpected weather event 

this week as well as Tuesday’s tragic school shooting in St. Mary’s County.  Six Dorchester County Public 

Schools staff were planning to attend, along with representatives from Dorchester County law enforcement 

agencies. 

 

We are now waiting for a new date to be announced for this important meeting.  Superintendent of 

Schools Dr. Diana Mitchell said, “School safety must be a priority for Dorchester County Public Schools.  We 

look forward to working with other Maryland jurisdictions as well law enforcement officials and experts in 

school safety to ensure our county’s children are protected.” 

 

Ten DCPS representatives will be attending the Maryland Center for School Safety’s A.L.I.C.E. training 

on April 9 and 10 in Baltimore. 
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